
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Draft EIS period for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

I'm writing in support of the future Midas Stibnite Gold project. As a lifelong resident of Idaho my 

priorities for the State include economic prosperity, responsible mineral exploration and maintaining 

our State's natural beauty. I'm a firm believer that our Country should be self sufficient on all fronts. 

The vast untapped mineral deposits in our state can provide the inputs necessary to make our 

Country a manufacturing super power once again.  

 

As a CPA practicing in Idaho I can also attest that this project will provide hundreds of high paying 

jobs to Idaho residents that will in turn provide a tax base that supports our State, local communities 

and school system.  

 

Thank you, 

Sam Boyd, CPA 

 

 

Name: Samuel T Boyd 


